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August 29, 2017

Rustin Hall
Chair Project Review Committee
C/O ALSC Architects
203 North Washington, Suite 400
Spokane, WA 99201

RE: Resignation - Project Review Committee

Dear Rustin,

My position at the University of Washington has been eliminated. As such, I am resigning my position
on the Project Review Committee effective September 15, 2018.

I have thoroughly enjoyed working with you and the other members of the committee and I am
immensely proud of the commitment and work of the members. I appreciate that I was able to
contribute to such an important responsibility that expands the use of the alternative public works
process in the state.

I will be taking some time off before seeking a new opportunity.

Bes gards,

,

ion Lebo, LEED AP
Director / Major Capital Projects
Capital Planning and Development
206.221.4221/ cell 206.321.9690 office 206.543.5200
jlebo@uw.edu / washington.edu

Box 352205 University Facilities Building Seattle, WA 98195-2205

206.543.5200 fax 206.543.1277 http://pm.uw.edu/cpdI


